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Structure Fire 
West Side of Oswego 

 
(Oswego, Il) At approximately 7:10 PM, KENCOM Public Safety Dispatch Center received a 
911 call reporting a structure fire in the 300 block of Bucktail Dr.  Upon arrival, the initial 
fire companies encountered heavy fire in an attatched garage of a two story, single family 
residence.   
 
Fire companies initiated an aggressive attack and searches were performed.  The residence 
was found to be unoccupied.  The fire was brought under control in approximately 25 
minutes.  No injuries were reported.  
 
The fire is currently under investigation, however, does not to appear to be suspicious in 
nature.   
 
Bristol – Kendall Fire Protection District assisted at the scene with an Engine Company, and 
Montgomery and Countryside Fire Protection District provided an Engine Company to fill in 
Oswego Station 2.   
 
 
The Oswego Fire Protection District was formed by voter referendum in March of 1936, covers over 60 square miles 
in the northeast portion of Kendall County and about 1.5 square miles of northwest unincorporated Will County. 
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